
 

 

May 3, 2021 

Dear Cicero Elementary Parents and Guardians: 
 
We have been notified that multiple individuals have tested positive for COVID-19 in a 4th 
grade class at Cicero Elementary School over the last 11 days. 
 
We have identified staff and students thought to have been in close contact with the 
individuals and have provided that information to the County Department of Health.  All 
individuals suspected to have been in close contact will be quarantined outside of the 
building.  The County Department of Health is in the process of contacting any additional 
individuals. 
 
Out of an abundance of caution and in consultation with the Onondaga County Department 
of Health, this fourth grade classroom impacted will shift to remote instruction through 
May 14 and return to in-person instruction May 17. All other classes, including other 4th 
grade sections, at Cicero Elementary will continue as scheduled. We will continue to closely 
monitor this situation and communicate updates, if necessary. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
         

 


